ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 6th November 2017

The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:50 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (Oct ‘17): Proposed: Terry Roscoe and Seconded: Paul Russel - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record. 

No matters arising.

Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer provided society figures as;

Bank: 279	Cash: 331	Balance: 610 

Chairman’s Report

Reminder that fitness training is still taking place for anyone interested.  Contact Peter or John.

Training Slot :

Current refereeing issues discussed including recent games members have officiated in.
Peter Nurse gave an interesting insight into his recent UEFA futsal appointment in Finland.
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Next meeting is: Monday 4th December 2017 starting at 19:45


